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Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

I didn't get the chance to say that your paper at Purdue 
was one of the very few which had been carefully worked out and 
equally carefully constructed. I found the suggestions toward 
an ontology interesting and to the point. Since I believe you 
sald that the paper was a part of a larger work, I look forward 
to seeing the whole. 

I endose a little essay of mine which I believe gives an 
account of an instance of your ontology. 

Sincerely, 

\k^t -
John M. Anderson 
Director 
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